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2016 Annual Dinner

Steve Mayberry, Development Director and 
Nancy Marshall. 

Nancy Marshall Communications was 
recognized for all the new on-line donors 

(155) that MCH received last year.  

Guest speaker Attorney General Janet Mills Inland Hospital was recognized for con-
tinuous support on the Teen Parent summer 
counseling program.  Pictured is Dan Booth 

VP Inland Hospital.

Marden’s was recognized for the tremendous 
sales of little red stockings at all 14 stores.  

Pictured is John Marden and Andrew Marden.

EMPLOYEE OF THE YEAR

Lindsay Bragdon, Adoption Caseworker, was 
named Employee of the Year.  Presenting her 
award is Richard Dorian, Executive Director.

Volunteer of the year was awarded to the 
Friends Organization in appreciation of their 

fundraising and volunteer efforts.
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A message from the Executive Director

    I am honored to share my 
first newsletter greeting with the 
many friends and supporters of 
the Maine Children’s Home for 
Little Wanderers.  Especially, as 
we share this Annual Report of the 
accomplishments and successes of 
our thriving community agency.  It 
has been a very dynamic time to 
step into a leadership role here.  We 
enjoyed wonderful celebrations 
in December of the extraordinary 
work of Sharon Abrams and all she 
has done to support and advance 
the mission of the Maine Children’s 
Home for Little Wanderers.  The 
best news is that Sharon, other prior 
insightful leaders, and the Board of 
Directors, have created structures, 
policies and procedures to insure that 

how their lives have been changed 
for the better because of the help 
they received here.  We are engaged 
in strategic conversations about 
current and future activities through 
updates to the Agency’s Strategic 
Plan and the Marshall Marketing 
& Communications Plan.  We will 
be engaging with many partners to 
insure that our efforts are focused, 
timely and effective.  We will share 
many updates and good news on a 
regular basis.  
    We welcome community 
participation in our activities.  I 
encourage each of you to become a 
“Friend” to the agency via Facebook.  
It’s a great way to get a snapshot of 
what we’ve been up to lately.  I also 
want to invite you to be in touch 
about taking a tour of our Dorothy 
‘Bibby’ Alfond Campus.  We are 
proud of the work our staff and 
volunteers are carrying out every 
day.  Lastly, we welcome invitations 
to go out and give presentations on 
our good works.  We want you to see 
the successes that you are helping to 
make happen for many families and 
children to instill hope for the future 
and a better quality of life.  
    We are forever grateful for your 
continued support.

this legacy of caring will continue far 
into the future.
    The Annual Meeting was held on 
January 14th at the Waterville Elks 
Lodge.  The focus of the Annual 
Meeting was to thank many people 
and businesses that support our work, 
to bring in new Board Members, to 
focus our attention and to kickoff 
the Agency’s Annual Fund Drive.  
Our keynote speaker was Maine’s 
Attorney General, Janet Mills.  She 
gave a powerful overview of the many 
ways children and families are at risk 
and challenged each of us to consider 
how we will respond, to advocate for, 
to educate and encourage the best 
supports and care of all the children 
in our circles.  We were all moved by 
AG Mill’s encouragement for us to 
give children “roots and wings” to be 
successful throughout their lives.  We 
ended the evening with over $5,000 
in gifts, commitments and pledges to 
kick off the Annual Fund Campaign.
    It is very exciting, and humbling, 
to be a part of many conversations 
about the powerful impact that 
the Maine Children’s Home for 
Little Wanderers has on families 
and children locally and across 
the State of Maine.  Every week, 
I meet people who share with me 

Richard L. Dorian
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A message from the Board President

John Stanley

As we settle into the beginning 
of 2016, it promises to be busy 
and productive for the Maine 
Children’s Home for Little 
Wanderer’s and the children 
and families we serve.

Late 2015 left us with 
bittersweet memories of the 
retirement of Sharon Abrams 
as our Executive Director.  For 
those who have missed the 
news, the Board of Directors 
has voted to re-name our Teen 
Parent School Program, where 
Sharon began her career with 
our agency.  It is now officially 
known as the Sharon Abrams 
Teen Parent School Program.  
A new Giving Society, created 
by our Development Office, 
now also bears her name.

Richard Dorian, our new 
Executive Director, has 
embraced his new duties 
and has us off to a great start 
for 2016.  An Orientation 
Session for incoming Board 
Members has prepared them 
for participation in board 
activities.  The annual update 
to our short-term strategic 
plan is well under way.  And a 
meeting with Nancy Marshall 
Communications, our public 
relations and communications 
consultant, has an update to our 
communications strategy well 
under way.

Recent staff additions, to 
meet key needs in a couple of 

our signature programs, will 
assure we continue to provide 
quality services to our clients.  
A recent announcement that 
a well-known social services 
agency, in southern Maine, is 
giving up its adoption program 
this spring has the potential to 
create added demand for our 
adoption services.  An analysis 
of the potential impact and how 
we can position ourselves to 
meet it is in process.

Also, well under way are plans 
for our annual Wine Tasting 
fundraiser.  It’s a fun evening 
in a great atmosphere and an 
excellent opportunity to learn 
more about a variety of wines 
and help the Maine Children’s 
Home at the same time.  Our 
Friend’s organization has also 
begun planning their annual 
Yard Sale.  Whether you plan 
to assist us financially through 
one of these events, through 
our Annual Appeal, through the 
new Sharon Abrams Society, 
or in some other manner, 
please know how valued and 
appreciated those donations 
are.  Without your continued 
support, we could not continue 
to serve children and their 
families, giving them hope for 
the future and a better quality 
of life. 

2016 Board of Directors

Leo Berube
Daniel Booth, 

2nd Vice President
Maggie Booth
Destiny Demo,

 Immediate Past President
Linette Gamache,
1st Vice President

Gwen Robertson-Mohlar
Melissa Higgins
Meghan Loubier
Michael Loubier
Tony Ouellette

Jean Sawyer
Val Schmitt

Ashley Shawley
Rita Skidgel

Elaine Stanley
John Stanley

President
Bart Stevens
John Veilleux
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Memorials and Honorariums
A memorial or honor gift is a loving and personal way to tell the honoree or the family of the departed that 
you care.  It can honor a life well lived, a special birthday, anniversary or other occasion, and enhances the 
quality of life for future generations.  A gift given in memory or in honor of someone is a wonderful way 
to establish a link with the past and promote a vision of the future.  The Maine Children’s Home gratefully 
acknowledges the following memorial and honor gifts from September 15, 2015 to December 31, 2015.  

Honorariums
In Honor of: Andrew & Judith Shepard

Mr. and Mrs. Thomas Knobloch

In Honor of: Sharon Abrams

Mr. and Mrs. James Gorman
Jean Sawyer

Memorials
In Memory of: Barnard Landry

Mr. and Mrs. Clifford Bourassa

In Memory of: James A. Lamb

Deborah Lamb

In Memory of: Janie L. Coskery

Daniel J. Downing
Dorothy Tuttle
Jack Conner II

Katherine and John Cunningham
Linda Cole

Maine Merchants Association
Margaret Keith and Rebecca Swift

Mr. and Mrs. Peter Lee

In Memory of: Janie L. Coskery , Continued

Mr. and Mrs. Raymond Michaud
Mr. and Mrs. Roland Goss

Mrs. Helen T. Fournier
Susan Bronson

William Ormsby

In Memory of: Joanne Dodge

Brenda and Ralph Maietta

In Memory of: Roberta Ann Dumont

Ms. C. Elaine Snow

In Memory of: Wiliam P. Niehoff

Anne Niehoff-Fauls
Blanche McGlory

Dr. and Mrs. John Macklin
Mr. and Mrs. Delbert Matheson
Mr. and Mrs. Frederic Johnson

Mr. and Mrs. James Boutin
Mr. and Mrs. Kennetth Viens
Mr. and Mrs. Lester Jolovitz
Mr. and Mrs. William Lawry
Mrs. Catherine B. Borucki

Mrs. Jean McCormack
Mrs. Norma N. Julia

Ms. Barbara Knowlton
Ms. Margaret Thompson

Ms. Pearl R. Fuller
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The Maine Children’s Home for Little Wanderers
2015 Contributors

Unfortunately, it is impossible to list every donor in the Annual Report.  However, without the                        
cumulative gifts of all, growth in income and services could not have occurred.  We apologize for any
 errors in spelling or omission within the Level of Giving contained in this report.  Please bring the errors 
to our attention so that future lists will be correct.

	
$60,000 to $100,000

Francis T and Louise Nichols    
  Foundation

$25,000 to $49,999

William and Joan Alfond 
  Foundation

        New Balance Foundation	
Marden’s

$10,000 to $24,999

Harold Alfond Foundation
Laura E Carelton Charitable Trust

Lunder Foundation

$5,000 to $9,999

Bangor Savings Bank
Bangor Savings Bank Foundation
Barrows M P Charitable Memorial

  Trust
Fidelity & Guaranty Life 

   Insurance Company
Marjorie K Bond Chairitable Trust

Maurice and Lelia Forster Fund
Sukeforth Charitable Foundation
Thomas Barton Charitable Trust

$2,000 to $4,999

Cherie Wendelken
Central Maine Motors, Inc.

Cianbro

Colby College
Cora M Harris Irrev. Trust

Ms. Marie A Cormier
David Lewis Toothaker Charitable 

  Trust
Fisher Foundation
French Foundation

Gerald Minnie Trust
Golden Pond Wealth Management

Helen & George Ladd Charitable Cor-
poration

Inland Hospital
Johnny’s Selected Seeds
Kennebec Savings Bank

Mrs. Catherine M Marden
Marion B. Hamilton Trust

Mid State Foundation
Sappi North America

Smokey’s Greater Shows
Waterville Friends

$1,000 to $1,999

Barbara Atkins
Mr. John Beichman and Ms. Laurie 

Osbourne
Mr. and Mrs. Leo Berube

Mr. and Mrs. Phiroz Boyce
Mr. and Mrs. Lee Bushey
Mr. and Mrs. Ken Cole

Mrs. Joyce Dodge
Mr. and Mrs. Peter Goodrich

Hamilton B Eugene Trust
Marlee V Hill

Mr. and Mrs. Thomas Hudson
Jokas’ Discount Beverage

Lutheran Church of the 
Resurrection

Maine State Credit Union

Members Give Powered By Just Give
Richard and Carol Mitchell

New Hampshire/ Southern Maine CFC
Northeast Bank

Northeast Laboratories
Mr. and Mrs. Tony Ouellette

Peacox Productions
Rocky Shore Realty

Stanley Marr Charitable Trust
Stockard Channing
Unity Foundation

Veterans Of Foreign Wars
Paul Wellenius and Alane O’Connor

Elizabeth West
Zimba Company Inc

$500 to $999

Mr. and Mrs. Don Abrams
Mr. and Mrs. Sanford Adams

E. Davies Allan
Bank of America Charitable 

Foundation
Bath Iron Works

Earthbound
Mr. and Mrs. John Burke

Mr. and Mrs. Daniel Casavant
Christ The King Parish Roman Catho-

lic Bishop of Portland
Info Tech Group at CMP

Laurie Crane
Mr. and Mrs. John Dalton

Mr. and Mrs. James M. Day
Ms. Destiny S Demo

Mr. Donnelly Douglas
Mr. Scott X Dunham

$500 to $999
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Ms. Alice E Emery
Mrs. Shirley Eskelund

Mr. Sidney Farr
Teresa Farrington

Catherine Finn and 
  William Ketchum

First Congregational Church
              Mr. Vincent A Fortin	

Mr. and Mrs. Paul Gamache
Davida Gavioli

Give With Liberty Employee Dona-
tions

Mrs. and Mrs. David Huard
Mrs. Edith Keller and Mr. John Likins

Key Bank Foundation
Ms. Rita N Lamarre

Maine Public Employees Retirement 
System 

Employee Fundraising Account
Marden’s

Mr. and Mrs. John Massaua
Mr. Stephen Mayberry

Thomas McElvain and Barbara Segal
Mr. Truist

Mutual of America
Nancy Marshall Communications

Mr. and Mrs. Daniel Ouellette
Oxford Networks

PFBF, CPAs
Phelps Family Foundation
Mr. and Mrs. David Prince

Gail Rizzo
Sappi

Mr. James G Sargent
Mrs. Jean S Sawyer

Ilse Schutte
SGC Engineering, LLC

Mr. and Mrs. Robert Smith
Mr. and Ms. Randall Solan

Ms. Alice Souther
Mr. and Mrs. Bart Stevens

Sue and Hank Schmitt Charitable Gift 
Fund

Mr. and Mrs. Brian Sullivan
Mr. and Mrs. Robert Taylor

United Methodist Women Union 
Church of 

Belgrade Lakes
United Way of Greater Portland
United Way of Kennebec Valley

United Way of Massachussetts Bay and 
Merrimack

 Valley

United Way of Mid Maine
Mr. Lawrence Vear

Brent Violette
Waterville Area Women’s Club
Waterville Housing Authority

Mr. Herbert White
Rudman Winchell

Mr. and Mrs. Steve Witkin

$100 to $499

Advance 1 Cleaning
Advanced Industrial Solutions

Judy Albair
Wallace Alexander

Alfond Youth Center
Mr. and Mrs. Bruce Allen

Mr. and Mrs. David Anderson
Area II Retirees Chapter/ Maine State 

Emplyees 
Association

Ms. Theresa Arendell
Ms. Rona L Backstrom

Jennifer Bailis
Barnstormers Snowmobile Club

Mr. and Mrs. Gary Barrett
Bear Spring Camp

Mr. and Ms. Ronald Bechard
Mr. and Mrs. Peter Beckerman

Sarah Beliveau
Dr. and Mrs. John Benziger
Mr. and Mrs. Paul Bessette

Paola Biola
Brenda Birney

Mr. and Mrs. Richard Blanke
Mr. and Mrs. Walter Borucki

Mrs. Carol Bourgoin
Mr. and Mrs. James Boutin

The Leclair Boys
Mr. Michael Brill and Ms. Lisa Irvings

Jeanette Brown
Mr. and Mrs. Robert Bruce

Ms. Jana L Burgoyne
Mr. and Mrs. Stephen Burns
Dr. and Mrs. James Butler
Mrs. Betty R Butterfield

Mr. and Mrs. Eugene Buzderewicz
Mr. and Mrs. John Campbell
Mr. and Mrs. Mark Campbell

Emily Carville
Jerry and Debra Cashman

Century 21
CFC of Maine

Mr. Paul G Chamberlain
Ms. Susan Chase

Mr. and Mrs. Norman Chase
Mr. Robert Chavko

Catherine Colby
Congregational Women’s Fellowship

Krista Corrin
Douglas and Kimberly Crawley

Cumberland County Pamona Grange 
#15

John and Catherine Cunningham
Derek Cutter

Patricia Damon
Mr. Tom Davis and Mrs. Davis

Nicholas Davis
Dead River Company

Mr. and Mrs. Vance Dearborn
Mr. and Mrs. David Decato

Mr. and Mrs. Thomas Dickens
Divine Consigns & Boutique

Dean and Patti Dolham
Mr. and Mrs. Peter Doran

Mr. and Mrs. Michael Downey
Daniel J. Downing

Mr. and Mrs. Brent Dugal
Mr. Charles E Dumond

$100 to $499
Eric Dumond

Ms. Marilyn Dunlap
Mr. and Mrs. Larry Dwyer

Mr. and Mrs. Marc Edmunds
Mr. and Mrs. Reginald Elwell

Employees of Albin, Randall, & Ben-
nett CPA’s

Employees of Harry J. Smith Co.
Enterprise Grange

Mr. and Mrs. Jon Eustis
Jennifer Evans

Everett J Prescott
Eye Care of Maine

Kaherl Family
Joseph C. Farmer

Mr. and Mrs. Doug Farrin
Mr. Ronald N Farris

Mr. and Mrs. Greg Feero
Jeanne and Donald Ferellec

Mr. and Mrs. Charles Ferguson
Fir Spirits

First Congregational Church
Fischer Financial Services

John Fitzgerald
Mr. and Mrs. Thomas Fitzpatrick

Richard Flanagan and Susan Amelia 
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Alan and Stephanie Irwin
James D. Julia Inc.

Mr. and Mrs. Donald Janelle
Mr. and Mrs. Timothy Jensen

Mr. Richard J Jewell
James Johnson

Mr. and Mrs. Harry Johnson
Maralyn Jones

Mr. and Mrs. Reynold Jordan
Juliet Kelsey-Holmes

Kennebec Behavioral Health
Kennebec Mental Health Associates

Kennebec Savings Bank
Kelsey Kerstetter
The Davis Kids

Dr. and Mrs. Bruce Kilgour
Dale Kirk

Mr. and Mrs. Thomas Knobloch
Ann Knowles

Korner Store & Deli
KV Detachment 599

KVCAP Social Services
Megan Ladd

Mr. and Mrs. Maurice Ladd
Lakewood Resident Trust Account

Dr. and Mrs. Peter Laliberte
Ms. Constance Larochelle
Mr. and Mrs. Allan Larsen

Le Club Calumet Inc
Brian and Karen Lemieux

Ralph Lemieux
Mike and Deb Levenseller

Robert LeVine and Valerie Schmitt
Bryan and Mary Libold

Nora Linkletter
Links To Wellness LLC

J.S. and J.L. Lowe
Mr. and Mrs. Marc Lunder

Ms. Suzanne Mack
Madison Area Leo Club

Maine Community Foundation
Maine Mathematics and Science

  Alliance
Maine Merchants Association

Maine State Council
Maine State Employees 
  Association- Capitol 

Western Chapter
Maine State Grange CWA

Mr. Clifford A. Manchester
Mane Management Salon
Mr. and Mrs. Paul Manson

Linda and Peter Marchesi
Dr. and Mrs. John Margolis

Maritime Energy
Mr. and Mrs. Robert Masse

Shelia McCarthy
Mrs. Lucille T. McCaslin

Rachel McCluskey
Ms. Elizabeth C McMahon

Mr. and Mrs. Richard Meader
David and Dawn Mealey

Sally Melcher-McKeagney
Peter and Dawn Meulendyk

Judy Michaud
Ms. Julie Millard
Joseph A. Mills

Mr. and Mrs. Larry Mitchell
Mr. and Mrs. Jeffrey Mitchell

Frank Moore
Sue Morgan

Ms. Pamela A Morin
Mr. and Mrs. Thomas Morrione

Mount Merici Academy
Andrew Nalbandian
Nappi Distributors

Dr. and Mrs. Zaki Nashed
Sally Nelson

Network For Good
Lindsay Nile and Carmine Nile

Elizabeth M Niven
Jane Norris

North Country Augusta Maine 
  Chapter INC.

Office of the District Attorney
Ms. M. Kathleen O’Halloran

Kerri Oliver
William Ormsby

Mr. and Mrs. Barry Partridge
Dr. and Mrs. Robert Patenaude

John and Martha Pelletier
Ms. Heather Pelletier
People’s Salon & Spa
Robert and Lana Phair

Mr. and Mrs. Brent Phinney
Mr. Stanley Piecuch
Pine State Trading

Pinkham Insurance Agency
Irene and Don Plourde
Mr. Norman Pomerleau

Mr. and Mrs. Donald Poulin
Mr. and Mrs. Michael Poulin

Poulin Eye Care
James Price
Emily Pride

Allein
Mrs. Helen Fournier

Foxy Gals
Claude Francke

Franklin Savings Bank
Fred’s Coffee Service

Mr. and Mrs. Keith Fronk
Beverly Frost

G & E Roofing
Michael and Nancy Gallagher

Mrs. Lawrence Garrison
GFWC Newport Woman’s Club
Mr. and Mrs. Richard Giguere

Mr. and Mrs. John Gilbert
Mr. and Mrs. Ray Gilbert

Gilly’s Girls in Memory of Ernie
The Leclair Girls

Mr. and Mrs. Stephen Godomsky
Mr. Philip Gonyar and Mr. Carl Daiker

Mr. and Mrs. James Gorman
Anthony Greco

Gregory Greenleaf and Allsion Smith
Mr. Daniel Grenier

Dr. Francis Griffin and Peggy Jabar-
Griffen

Mrs. Marilyn M. Hall
Dr. Daniel Hammond and Mrs. Kerri 

Hammond
Mr. and Mrs. Clifton Hammond

Eugenia Hammond
Mr. and Mrs. John Hanley
Dr. and Mrs. Harry Harper

Anthony Hasty
Mr. and Mrs. Arthur Haug
Hawaii Pacific Area CFC

Ms. Laurie Hawkes
Mr. and Mrs. Bruce Henkle
Mr. and Mrs. Frank Henry

Jesse Henry
Henry Clearwater Charitable Trust

Ron Herrin
Mr. and Mrs. Gary Hersom
Lindsay Hocking-Hauser

Tracey Horton and Jo Horton
Mr. Carroll J Houle

Houle’s Plumbing and Heating
Mr. and Mrs. Daniel Huard

Hubble Construction Corporation
Lynn Hunt

IBEW Local 1253
David Ifill

Insurance Professionals-Central Maine
Ms. Georgina M Irving
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Mr. and Mrs. Horace Pullen
Quality Inn & Suites Maine 

  Evergreen Hotel
Ken Quirion

Mr. and Mrs. Richard Radziewicz
Mr. and Mrs. Robert Ray

Carol A. Raymond
Mr. and Mrs. Lawrence Record
Residential Mortgage Services

Residents of Durbin Apartments
Cherilyn Ricci

Mr. and Mrs. Allan Richardson
Mr. Edward Riggs

Jeff Ripley
Mr. and Mrs. Brian Rogers

Rosie Red Hatters
Mr. and Mrs. John Rothwell
Mr. and Mrs. Francis Roy
Mr. and Mrs. Frank Roy
Roy Friends and Family 

  Returnables
Randolph Sainthelmy

Mark Saleski
Liam Saluz

Same Day Surgery/Post 
  Anesthesia Care
Henry Saunders

Mr. and Mrs. Don Sawyer
Mr. Walter Scherer

Wayne and Joanne Schmitt
Tobi L Schneider

Mike Scholz
Secretary of State Bureau of 

  Motor Vehicles
Servants of the Blessed Sacrament

Mr. and Mrs. Craig Shores
Eric Siegel
Tom Sisto

Skowhegan Savings Bank
Mr. and Mrs. Richard Slocum

Smart Eyecare Center
Mr. and Mrs. Carl Smith

Sons of The American Legion
Mr. and Mrs. David Spear

Catherine St. Pierre
Mr. and Mrs. John Stanley

Jane Stinchfield
SWM LLC

Mr. Roland Talbot and Jill Huard
Susan and Leo Tardiff

Torre Taylor
The Benevity Community Impact 

  Fund

Mr. and Mrs. Eben Thomas
Ms. Patricia Turner and Mr. Donald

   Vickery
Ms. Corinne Tylka

United Way of the Tri-Valley Area
Unitel - Unikids Care Club
Mr. and Mrs. James Usher

USW Local 449
Mr. and Mrs. Scott Van Orman
Van Raymond Outfitters. LLC

Ella Mae Vanhusen
Mr. and Mrs. John Veilleux

Lara Walsh
Ware Butler Inc

Waterville Bunco Group
Waterville Teachers Association

Waterville Elks Lodge # 905
Waterville Family Practice

Waterville High School Key Club
Waterworks Diving Service

Weeks & Sons Well Drilling Co.
Holly Weidner

Mr. and Mrs. Jonathan Weiss
Mr. and Mrs. Jeffrey Wells

Sue Wettengel and Anne Harris
Mrs. Judith Whitney

Mr. and Mrs. Jon Whitten
WIC The Ballard Center

Mr. and Mrs. Garry Willett
William H Bowden Trust

Ms. Eleanor Williams
Mrs. Vera Williams

Winslow Community Federal Credit 
Union

Winthrop Lions Club
Mr. and Mrs. Lee Woodward

Woolwich Grange #68
Jody Workman

Mrs. Beverly C Worthington
Mr. and Mrs. William York

Diane Young

$25 to $99

Ms. Sharon Abair
Debra Achramowicz

Mr. and Mrs. James Adams
Mr. and Mrs. Ralph Amabile

Amazon Smile
American Legion Auxiliary Unit 39

Mr. and Mrs. Paul Anderson
Philip R. Anderson

Arbutus Grange #450

Kevin and Chanterelle Atkins
George Ault

Mr. and Mrs. Donald Bail
Mr. and Mrs. Maynard Baird
Mr. and Mrs. Ernest Baker

Ms. Kim Barnett
Tony Barrows

Mr. and Mrs. Gerald Bartlett
Tena Beal

Mr. and Mrs. Phil Beaudoin
Ann Belanger

Mr. and Mrs. William Benedict
Jennifer Bernier

Mr. and Mrs. Earle Bessey
Big Red Apple Play School

David Billings
Deirdre Birbeck

Eliza Bird
Kathryn Bispham

Edith Blake
Mr. and Mrs. James Blanchette

Dr. and Mrs. Sidney Block
Mr. and Mrs. Charles Blood

Mr. and Mrs. Charles Bloomgren
Mr. and Mrs. Bruce Bolduc

Paula and Gary Bolduc
Andrew and Melanie Bond
Mr. and Mrs. Robert Bond

Mr. and Dean Booher
Mr. and Mrs. Daniel Booth

Maggie Booth and Antonio Solis
Mr. and Mrs. G.H. Bourassa

Mr. and Mrs. Kenneth Bowring
Dr. and Mrs. Douglas Boyink

Aaron Boynton
Mr. and Mrs. Jared Bragdon

Theresa and E. Joseph Bresnahan
Susan Bronson

Mr. and Mrs. Joseph Buccina
Kathy and Lloyd Buck

Rodney and Marcia Buck
Mr. and Ms. Rene Burdet

Janice Bureau
Ms. Sandra L Butler

Jillian Canarr
Capital Area Staffing Solutions Inc.

Carol Caprara
Caring Friends Association

Gail Carlson and Philip Hugh
Mrs. Holly Caron
R. and L. Cartier

Christine Chamberlain
Lin Choate
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Mr. Thomas Isaacson and Ms. 
  Emily Woodbury

Mrs. Marjorie A Jamback
Mr. and Mrs. Frederic Johnson
Mr. and Mrs. Lester Jolovitz

Judith Jones
Richard Jordan

Ms. Rosanna M Joseph
Mr. and Mrs. Irving Joy

Mrs. Norma N Julia
Marilyn Karl

Margaret Keith and Rebecca Swift
Mr. and Mrs. Stephen Kelleher

Mr. and Mrs. Richart Keller
Ms. Gwendolyn L Kelley

Mr. and Mrs. Norbert Kelley
Kennebec River Rovers

Mr. and Mrs. William Kennedy
Key Bank National Association 

  Trust Division
Walter and Beatrice Kiesow

Mr. and Mrs. Louis King
Gerald and Linda King

Mr. and Mrs. James Kouletsis
Elizabeth Lacouture and Jason Petrulis
Deborah Lamb and Carol Lynn Lamb

Mr. and Mrs. William Lang
Mr. and Mrs. David Laplante

Betty Lapointe
Rosemarie Lavin

Mr. and Mrs. William Lawry
Mr. and Mrs. Ken Leach

Ms. Melody Leary and Mr. 
  Michael Clifford

Mr. and Mrs. Ralph Lee
Mr. and Mrs. Peter Lee

Mr. and Mrs. Louis LeMay
Mr. and Mrs. Albert Lerman
Mr. and Mrs. Gaston Lessard
Dabney and Kathleen Lewis
Elwin and Christie Littlefield

Mr. and Mrs. Chester Lonnquist
Mr. and Mrs. Michael Loubier

Nick Loubier
Diane Louten

Mr. and Mrs. Gene Lozito
Wayne and Cindy Lyford

Dr. and Mrs. John Macklin
Alicia MacLeay

Ralph and Brenda Maietta
Maine Women’s Network 
  (Androscogin Chapter)

Ms. Cindy Manson

Sandra Choate
Tammy Chouinard

Dr. and Mrs. Harold Chute
Mr. and Mrs. Eric Cioppa

Circle K Canaan
Mr. and Mrs. Jeff Clapperton

Marlene Clark
Mr. and Mrs. Alex Clifford

Mr. and Mrs. Martin Cloutier
Michelle Cloutier

Mr. and Mrs. Richard Cole
Jack Conner II

Mr. and Mrs. John Conners
Barry Cote

Shelley Couturier
Lucille Cram

Terry and Kathleen Cucci
Mr. and Ms. Frederick Curtis

Robin L. Cyr
John Dallas

Mr. and Mrs. Edward Darling
April Dauphinee

Mr. Donald E Davis
Ms. Arlene E. Davis

Mr. and Mrs. Theodore Davis
Mr. and Mrs. Leroy Day
Mrs. Margaret L Deane

Mr. and Mrs. Leo Deschenes
Mr. and Mrs. Michael Dolan

Mr. and Mrs. Herbert Donnell
Dr. Maurice W. Donnelly
Beth and Robert Doran
Mr. and Mrs. Neal Dow

Deborah and Rodney Dubois
Lizbeth Duncan

Mr. Ronald Dyer and Mrs. Nancy
  Ponzetti-Dyer

Lorraine Dyer and Evangeline Dyer
Ms. Mildred L Eames

Mr. Harland H Eastman
Mr. and Mrs. David Ela

Electricity Maine
Mr. and Mrs. Paul John Elliott

Mr. and Mrs. Daniel Elliott
Pamela Elliott and Kelsey Lovley

Mr. and Mrs. Wallace Emerson
Mr. Douglas W Endicott

Ramona Everett
Ms. Marlene Everett

McCaslin Family
Mr. and Mrs. Thomas Farr

Mr. and Mrs. Patrick Faucher
Ms. Valerie Ferran

Fischetti Photography
Five County Credit Union

Mr. Bruce W Flaherty
Jessica Forbus

Dr. and Mrs. Paul Forman
Ms. Sharon Fraser
Rhoda Frederick
Kim Fredricks

Mr. Douglass F. Fuson
Linda Gagne

Leon and Georgette Gagnon
Dr. and Mrs. Robert Galen

Mr. and Mrs. Raymond Gaul
Bertlyne Getchell

Donna Gibbs
Marsha H Giglio

Mr. and Mrs. Jon Giguere
Ms. Cathy Given
Dorothy Glazier

Ms. Lorraine E Gleason
Mr. and Mrs. George Goforth

Elizabeth Goldsmith
James Gould and Donna Gould

Serena Graham and David Angelini
Mr. Gregory Greenleaf and Rev. 

  Allison Smith
Frances Greenleaf

Mr. and Mrs. Allen Grossmann
Mr. and Mrs. John Grosso

Mr. and Mrs. Roger Guerette
Mr. and Mrs. Charles Guerette

Lisa Hallee
Ms. Mary Hammond

Mr. and Mrs. Ronald Hanson
Thomas Hardwell

Mr. and Mrs. Charles Harripersad
Hartland-St Albans Lions Club

R. and M. Hatch
Mr. and Mrs. James Hatch

Richard and Marion Hawkins
Cotton and Therese Hayden and 

  Winnie Hayden
John Hayes,III and Gwenn Hayes

Mr. and Mrs. Charles Hedrick
Myron and Candy Hewey

Jennifer Hight
Mr. and Mrs. Leslie Hilton
Jan and Dianne Hogendorn
Mr. and Mrs. Francis Horan
Mr. and Mrs. Lionel Howard
Mr. and Mrs. Eric Howard

Gary Hubbard
Mr. Bruce Hutchins
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Allan and Valerie Martin
Mr. and Mrs. Dewey Martin

Mr. and Mrs. Joe Mattos
Mr. and Mrs. Kenneth Mattson

Betty Anne Mauzy
Mr. and Mrs. Ronald Maxwell
James McClay, III and Eleanor 

  McClay
Mr. and Mrs. John McCormack

Kimberly McCulloch
Leamon and Marie McFarland

Blanche McGlory
Ms. Joan Mackey McKnight

Mary McLean
Ms Marie McMahon

Captain Gregory McNeal 	
Mr. and Mrs. James Meehan

Kevin Menard
Ms. Marcia Merryman

Mr. and Mrs. Thomas Mickewich
Millinocket Fabrication & Machine	

Mrs. Janet F Mitchell
Mrs. Joyce S Moore

Lisa Moore
Mr. and Mrs. Manny Moore

Mr. Arthur Moore
Margaret Moran
Ms. Ann Morgan

Mr. Robert Morgner
Mr. and Mrs. Richard Morrell
Mrs. Taylors Class at Canaan 

  Elementary School
Mr. Thomas Munson

Paul and Dianne Mushero
Mystic Valley Grange #313

Vicky Nadeau
NARFE Kennebec Valley Ch #248

E. Cheryle Nason
Ms. Elaine Nelson
Paulette Newcomb

Mr. and Mrs. Richard Nickerson
Anne Niehoff-Fauls

North Haven Grange #496
Northeast Laboratory Services

Norway Grange #45 P of H
Ms. Corinne Noyes and Ms. 

  Linda Anderson
Off The Wall

Mr. and Mrs. Peter Ogden
Mr. and Mrs. David Page

PalletOne Of Maine
Mr. and Mrs. Larry Parks

Mrs. Phyllis H Patten

Ms. Jane Paxton
Mr. and Mrs. David Pelletier

Mr. and Mrs. Gilman Pelletier
Peoples United Bank

Mr. and Mrs. Daniel Perkins
Kelly and Bernard Perry
Mr. and Mrs. Jeffrey Pike

Pioneer Past Noble Grands
Mr. and Mrs. James Pomelow
Mr. and Mrs. Frederick Popp
Mr. and Mrs. Michael Poulin

Eric and Amanda Pray
Marion Pressey 

Mr. William T Prue
Mr. and Mrs. Paul Quigley
Mrs. Dorothy W Quimby

Ms. Toni Ramundo
Mr. and Mrs. Richard Rancourt

Sheila Randall
Mr. and Mrs. Dean Read

Mr. and Mrs. Kenneth L. Reed
Mr. and Mrs. Wallace Reid
Mr. and Mrs. Ruben Rivera

Mr. and Mrs. Kenneth Roberts
Mrs. Martha Roberts

Horace and Pamela Robinson
Heidi Rogers
Ron’s Variety

William and Dona Ross
Mr. Lloyd J Rothaus

Ms. Marie Yvette Rouleau
Mr. and Mrs. Richard Routhier

Cynthia Rowe
Freda Rowell

RSU #54 Education Association
Christina Rusnov and Robert Hayes

Mr. Robert P. Russell
Dianna Rust

William Sargent
Deanna Sawtelle

Mr. and Mrs. George Seel
Joanne Shaw

Nat Shed
Mr. and Mrs. Stephen Siket

Richard Small and Linda Shapleigh
Esthetic & Reconstructive Dentistry

Andrea Smith
Mr. and Mrs. Myron Smith

Patricia Soucie and Denita Kaherl
Marie L. Southwick

Christina Souza
Mr. and Mrs. Robert Spencer

Angel Spencer

St. Giles Episcopal Church
Mr. and Mrs. Mark St. Jarre

St. Theresa Circle 447 Daughters of 
  Isabella

Stan Tompkins Builder*Designer
Mr. and Mrs. Michael Stein

Mr. Paul R Stevens
Dr. Susanne Stiefel

Diane Sturzenberger
Mr. and Mrs. Richard Sullivan

Mr. and Mrs. John Sutton
Mr. and Mrs. Mike Swanholm

Ms. Kristin G Sweeney
Mr. and Mrs. John Sweney

Cindy and J. Talbot
James and Gina Tansey

Mr. and Mrs. William Taylor
Cathy Taylor

Clifford Tebeau
Tara Thomas

Mrs. Betty L Thomes
Danielle Tibbetts and Tina Gardner

Mary and Bruce Tingley
Mr. and Mrs. Ernest Todd

Mrs. Holly Towle
Dr. and Mrs. John Towne

Mr. and Mrs. Richard Townsend
Constance Tracy

Mr. and Mrs. Richard Tripp
Dorothy Tuttle

Mr. and Mrs. Jeffrey Veilleux
Daniel and Donna Veilleux
Ms. Estelle Verizoni-Barnes

Victor Grange #49
Mr. and Mrs. Kennetth Viens

Elizabeth Voigt
Mr. and Mrs. Richard Wallace

Mr. and Mrs. Carl Walp
Mr. Clement J Warren

Cyndi Wass
Waterford Grange #479

Elisabeth Wells
West Minot Grange #42
Mr. Frederick T Weston

Mr. and Mrs. Ernest White
Mr. and Mrs. Rupert White

Caleb and Sophie White
Mr. and Mrs. Markus White

Julie Whitehouse
Sarah Widdick

Wilbur & Helen Park Charitable Trust
Alicia Wilcox
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donations, continued...

Mr. Richard Willaimson and Mrs. 
  Pearle Williamson

Mr. Thomas N Willins Jr
Benjamin and Amy Wilmot

Eleanor Wilson
Mrs. Mary Wing

Ms. Rosemary J Winslow
Suzanne Withee
Sandra Wolcott
Donna Woods

Molly Woodward
Ms. Blanche Wrigley

Megan Wullaert
Ms. Joyce E Wyand

Mr. and Mrs. Carl Yeaton
Yeaton’s Service & Supply

Hattie Young

Thank you for your support.

In December, Executive Director Sharon Abrams retired after 41 years of service to The Maine Children’s 
Home. In honor of Sharon, we have created a Giving Society in her honor.  The Sharon Abrams Giving So-
ciety plaque will be located in the Eskelund Community Center.  Because Sharon was the very first teacher 
in the Teen Parent School Program, all donations will go to the Teen Parent School Program.

There are four levels of giving.

Platinum:	 $1,000 or more

Gold:		  $500

Silver:		  $250

Bronze:	 $100

We have already received a silver and a bronze donation.  Donors will have their name engraved on a name 
tag under the appropriate category.  Anyone who wishes to donate should direct their donation to the Devel-
opment office and state that the contribution is for the Sharon Abrams Giving Society.

A Thank You Note Received From a Camper

Dear Ms. Sawyer,

Thank you for giving me a scholarship to camp.  I went to 
camp Fairhaven.  I got to use the blob and I went almost 4 
feet high.  I did BB guns and I almost hit the bull’s eye.  My fa-
vorite thing was swimming and I passed the swim test. I made 
a new friend.  I got to sleep on a top bunk.  I had a really fun 
week.  Thanks again.

The Sharon Abrams Giving Society
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The Children's Place Early Care and Education Center at The Maine Children's Home for Little 
Wanderers has achieved accreditation by the National Association for the Education of Young Children. 
(NAEYC)
 This accreditation is the gold standard for early childhood programs across the country. The goal of 
accreditation is to ensure the quality of children's daily experiences in early childhood programs, promote 
positive child outcomes, and support continuous program quality improvements. Families of young children 
who attend an accredited program can be confident that the program delivers the highest quality early care 
and education.

Exciting 
News 

Adoption Services Update 

You may have read, in the news recently, that Saint Andre’s Home in Biddeford is ending its adoption pro-
gram effective April 30th.  Our agencies have been close collaborators for many years and they are refer-
ring many of their families to continue their adoption activities with the Maine Children’s Home for Little 
Wanderers.  It’s a testament to the careful planning and long history of helping 
families and children since 1899 that we will soon be the only Maine-based Hague Accredited 
Adoption Services provider in Maine.  This change will lead us to grow our Adoption Services.  We 
are already receiving a number of new inquiries and referrals.  We wish to thank our Adoption Services 
Team:  Deb Levenseller, LCSW - Supervisor, Caroline Hutchinson, LSW, Lindsay Bragdon, LSW, Sharon 
Abrams, LSW – Consultant and Cindy Smith, Administrative Assistant, for their creativity, 


